
 

 

 

 
 

 

From: Latinos for America First 
To: Kendrick Smith 
Cc: Tom Datwyler; Camilla Reminsky 
Subject: Re: Latinos for America First - Draft Final Audit Report 
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 4:24:04 PM 

Kendrick 

We have reviewed the final report. Although it is pretty straight forward I would like to 
suggest a correction on page 5 paragraph 3 that states: 
LFAF provided no specific explanation for why the $76,172 in contributions from individuals 
were not reported. 

We would like to add: LFAF stated, “[t]he errors were obviously not intentional, but ... due to 
lack of experience from our volunteer treasurer.” 

We did provide an explanation to the errors found and made every attempt to correct 
everything. Most of all the errors were in part to the volunteer treasurers inexperience and not 
filing the eberle reports of their bank account and receipts, but we due diligently have 
implemented measures and best practices to remain in compliance moving forward. 

Can we have that final report edited so that we can move forward. 

Thank You. 

Bianca 




